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Verse of the Year: Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptising them in the 
name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, teaching them to observe all 
that I have commanded you. And behold I am with you always to the end of the age. 
Matthew 28:19-20 

THIS WEEK SUNDAY 24TH AUGUST 2025  
10.20am: Pre-Service Prayer Meeting  
10.30am: Morning Worship: Jonny Hope “Theology Proper” 

	 	 	 Locking Up This Week: Ruth Cuthbert 

Tuesday 
11.00am	 CoffeeStop@TCF 

	  
	 Saturday 

10.00am	 Summer Cleaning  

NEXT WEEK SUNDAY 31ST AUGUST 2025  
10.20am: Pre-Service Prayer Meeting  
10.30am: Morning Worship: Pete Goulding “Right People, Right Time, Right Place” 

	 	 	 Locking Up Next Week: Christine McCallum 

Prayer	   
If you have any prayer or pastoral needs, we now have a dedicated email address which is 
pastoral@tanterton.org.uk  
After the morning service, there will be 2 people at the front of the church, who would be happy to pray 
with you. If you would like prayer, please go and speak to them 

General Offerings  
We do not take up a collection at TCF but if you are a regular attender, we would encourage you to 
remember to worship God also by giving your tithes and offerings to the work of God in the church. If you 
are a visitor with us and would like to make an offering, there is an offering box in the wall at the back of 
the main hall. 

Email: church@tanterton.org.uk 
Website: www.tanterton.org.uk 

mailto:pastoral@tanterton.org.uk
mailto:church@tanterton.co.uk
http://www.tanterton.org.uk


Summer Cleaning at TCF  
Final opportunity this coming Saturday. Please put your name on the sign-up sheets of you can help. No experience 
necessary. Open to both ladies and men 

Alpha Course at TCF 
We intend to commence an Alpha course at TCF starting 6pm Wednesday, 10th September. This gives a relaxed 
introduction to the Christian faith. Please pray for those who you could invite. More details have been sent out  

Community Events Newsletter 
Stay in the loop with the latest updates, inspiring stories, and upcoming events at 
Tanterton Christian Fellowship! Our newsletter includes everything from special services and community activities to 
exclusive invites and event highlights. 
Please let people know about it. You and anyone you know can sign up and have it sent to your in-box by following 
this link. https://mailchi.mp/0b3a8902e2ce/sign-up-for-our-events-newsletter 

Men’s BBQ 
MEN all luv a good BBQ, & there’s going to be a mega BBQ on 13th September at Sam Smith’s house. How do you 
fancy joining us? Let us know as soon as possible, so we can make sure there is enough food for a good fill JONNY  

Ladies Shoebox Night 
The ladies will be making on 15th September. Please buy what you can and bring it to church from Sunday 31st 
August. Alternatively, you can give a donation to Carol H who can go shopping for what we need. Information about 
what to buy is on the Welcome Desk.  

SEPTEMBER THINGS 

Prayer Opportunities 
The next Pray for Lancashire event is taking place between Monday 1st to Sunday 7th September. Communities are 
invited to engage in creative prayer experiences, declaring God’s greatness. As we pray together for Lancashire, we 
seek to encounter God’s presence and carry His heart for transformation into our towns and cities. We, at TCF, will be 
gathering to pray on 1st and 3rd September from 7pm to 8pm.  

Harvest 
14 September is family harvest service. We will be making a small display of tins and packets. Please bring what you 
can from 7 September onwards 

Students and Freshers Fair 
TCF has a stall at UCLan Freshers Fair on 22nd September. We will be giving out freebies to the students. Please pray 

that we will have good conversations and that invitation to the Community Lunch will be accepted. 

Community Lunch at TCF 
Those of you who look at TCFs Facebook page or the web site will know that we are having a Community Lunch on 28 
September. Everyone is welcome. Please invite your friends, family, people you know in the community. Pray for any 
students and visitors who will come 
  
Advanced Notice for 12th October 
Sue Rinaldi, a Christian singer-songwriter, worship co-ordinator and writer is coming to the morning service at TCF. 
She will be leading an extended time of worship. Please see attached poster and spread the word.  

Saturday 30th August 10.00am Upstairs room
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